Southwest Leadership Academy has had a busy summer preparing for the upcoming 2023-
2024 school year! During the month of June, SLA students participated in summer school

and engaged in activities beyond typical remedial classes. Teachers embraced innovative

approaches to education, using project-based learning. Students were encouraged to
explore a diverse range of subjects from traditional core disciplines. Our goal for our
summer school program was to challenge, engage and inspire students in an environment

that fostered their growth and creativity.

On July 20th, SLA held their first annual enrollment fair. The SLA team was on hand to assist
families with the enrollment process and provide valuable information about the school's
diverse programs and extracurricular activities. The enrollment fair served as a hub for
families to learn about our school's offerings and ethos. We had Radio Campesina live on
the air offering free concert tickets and San Diego Zoo tickets, tacos, water slides, free back
to school haircuts and supplies, and raffles. This was a great event for families to witness
firsthand the warmth and excellence of our community!




